
Asunto: [INVITATION] USMB International Week - October 2022 

 

 

Dear colleagues,  

We are very pleased to invite our most important partners (you!) to our USMB 

International Week held from October 11 to 14, 2023. 

This event, mixing mobility fairs for students, conferences about international mobility 

and good practices workshops, will take place on USMB campuses in Annecy, 

Chambéry and Le Bourget du Lac. It is an amazing opportunity to present the 

possibilities of mobility at your institution and to exchange ideas on different subjects 

with the USMB staff.  

You can find the detailed programme here. 

Please note that registration is open until September 15! 

For any further information request, please do not hesitate to contact 

internationalweek@univ-smb.fr 

We warmly encourage all of you to participate ! 

Kind regards, 
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